
Darren Westmacott

From: Hugh Andrews 
Sent: 24 December 2016 10:31
To: Darren Westmacott
Subject: Planning Application 16/01653/APP - proposed Caretaker's house at Covesea Golf Course.

I am writting to you in support of the Planning Application 16/01653/APP 
- proposed Caretaker's house at Covesea Golf Course. 
 
I would support the application for a single story caretaker's house at the course. The inclusion of a 
relatively small, low level house would be less visually intrusive on the area than a larger golf house/ 
resteraunt that would include a caretaker's unit. I believe the inclusion of an on-site residential unit, which 
led to the destruction of the previous fascility, is essential to ensure that the arson attack is not repeated. 
 
Yours sincerely,  Hugh Andrews 
-- 
Hugh Andrews,  




